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Good afternoon,

My name is David Tillner and I reside at_ in the
Candlewood Lakes community. Our water supply is provided by Limestone Water. I was
recently notified through our HOA that a 68% increase to our monthly water rate is being
sought by Limestone Water for system improvements, maintenance, and a backup well.

The vast majority of our residents are retired or on fixed income. Cost of living increases
affect all of our households, while our incomes remain static. Their have been no
improvements made to our water system according to our HOA board members. Any
maintenence performed is no different than what we were doing prior to the system acquisition
by Limestone, who was well aware of the need for a backup well before the acquisition was
finalized.

I strongly disagree with the proposed increase by Limestone for our residential water supply. I
have signed a petition through our HOA and will attend any future meetings regarding this
issue to voice my opposition.

Respectfully,

David Tillner
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